REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
MONROVIA, LIBERIA

RL/MFA/AM-IC/1353/’14

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Liberia presents its
compliments to the Embassy of Ghana near Monrovia and has the honor to
acknowledge receipt of the latter’s  Note Verbale of 5 May 2014, Ref:
MM/COR/MFA, informing the Government of Liberia that the Minister for
Foreign Affairs and Regional Integration, Honorable Hanna Tetteh has elected
16-17 June 2014 for the signing of the General Cooperation Agreement on the
Reactivation of the Ghana-Liberia Permanent Joint Commission for
Cooperation in Monrovia.

The Ministry wishes to inform that the Government of Liberia interposes no
objection to the proposed date and destination for signing of the General
Framework Agreement between the Governments of Liberia and Ghana.

Accordingly, the Ministry would be looking forward to receiving Her Excellency,
the Minister of Foreign Affairs and Regional Integration, especially that the
Government of Ghana currently holds the chairmanship of ECOWAS.

The Ministry would be grateful if the esteemed Embassy would convey the
concurrence of the Government of Liberia to the Government of Ghana as soon
as possible.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Liberia avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Embassy of Ghana the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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